
Walden Place Visitation Plan:

At this time visits will be allowed inside in case of in-climate weather. Visits will be 45 minutes in 
length and will only occur when there is su�cient sta� to ensure proper social distancing, use of 
PPE and proper disinfection before/after the visit can take place. Visits will not be allowed if the 
resident or guest is not feeling well or do not pass the screening process.

Visitors will be required to check in at the front of the building where they will be screened and 
temperature taken. If they pass the screening process and have a temperature lower than 100 
degrees, they will be given a surgical mask and asked to go to the back of the building. The 
resident will then be escorted to the visitation area (either inside or outside). The person 
escorting the resident will then remind the resident to wear the surgical mask at all times. The 
resident will then be seated. The guest will then be given a surgical mask, asked to use the hand 
sanitizer and also reminded about the 6 foot social distancing rules and then be seated. There 
will be visual reminders on tables of 6 feet.

After the visit, the guest will leave the area first, followed by the resident who will be escorted to 
a receptacle where any soiled or ripped PPE will be deposited.

Sta� will then disinfect the a�ected areas including tables, chairs and door knobs as appropriate.

Thank You,

Walden Place
839 Bennie Rd.
Cortland, NY 13045


